
 

Tonight; 6:15 for 6:30pm. TBA 
Fellowship and QR code checker: Tony Fondacaro and Jeff Franklin.  

To check if attendees have checked-in using the Club’s QR code on their arrival.  
(Dom Fondacaro was the last helper with the temp. check) 

If a member nominated for a duty is unable to fulfil this function, or DOES NOT WISH TO DO IT,  
PLEASE arrange a replacement and let the Bulletin editor know. 

 
 

Future Programs:    
 

23 Mar; Ron Rutter; Fighting Fires and 
Saving Lives 
Fellowship, QR code checker: Wayne Fry and 
Louise Garrett 
 

30 Mar; TBA 
Fellowship, QR code checker: John Goggins and 
Susan Hewitt 
 

April is Rotary’s Maternal and Child Health Month 
 

6 Apr; TBA 
Fellowship, QR code checker: John Hozack and Emile Jansen 
 

13 Apr; TBA 
 

20 Apr; TBA 
 
 
 
   

 
 
 
 
 

9 March 2021 Meeting; 
 

Please pay your dinner fees at the Centre, rather than online, for easier book keeping. 
Meeting opened by Sergeant In Arms Ian Tibbles welcoming members and guest Tracy Provest and 
Jo West-Field from SES Ulladulla Unit, Peter Hodge and Tim Trescowthick. 32 attended, includes 4 guests. 
A minute silence was observed for Allan McDonald, Ulladulla Milton Lions Club 

Secretary PP Dale Wilford informed members of a upcoming Older Driver Course, upcoming catch up 
with local farmers from Currowan fires, Dale also gave a brief update on the last Board Meeting. 

Community service Director Yvonne Young thanked members who crewed at the Bunnings BBQ on 
the weekend which raised over $430 for the club, club members who were at the meeting gave the thumbs 
up to continue the Bunnings BBQs for the rest of the year. Encouraged members to nominate an 
Emergency service First Responder for the SESCA awards coming up. 

Vocational service Director Bernie Jones presented members with a proposal for Apprentice and 
Trainee of the Year to be in held in June this year. Working with Youth Director Avril Pryor on Mock 
Interview day at Ulladulla High School. 

Reminder from President Leonie for members to check and renew their WWCC. 
President Leonie informed members of the donations from the Christmas Trees which raised $8,500 
the donations are being disbursed as follows; $4,500 for Youth Mental Health, NSW Ambulance and 
Ulladulla SES will receive $2,000 each. 
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 March is Rotary’s Water and Sanitation Month  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar  
19-21 Mar 

2021  District Conference, Bathurst 
Convention Centre 

10 Apr RCMU Anniversary 

10 Apr Sat Comedy Night, at DLC 
RSA holders needed, please 

18 Apr Sun Tennis Day Rotary + Lions 
8 May Sat Bunnings BBQ 

23 May Sun Swap Meet 

26 June Sat District Changeover, 
Young 

Birthdays: 19 Mar; Brian Johnson, Craig Saunders, 22 Mar; Beck Cameron 
Anniversaries: None this week. 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to Ed Zonneveldt on 0407 958 516,  
edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au by NOON on Monday.  

If your attendance is in doubt, please apologise and if you turn up, the caterer will not mind extras. 

https://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla
mailto:edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au


Raffle proceeds from the 2 March 2021 meeting will be donated to Anthony (Ash) Brennan (Director 
of the documentary ‘We Are Conjola’). 

Almoner Bill Harris informed members that Brian Wilkins still unwell, Masie Bennett is going well and 
sending out a speedy recovery hug to Craig Cameron who underwent surgery for a hip replacement. 

  
Guest Speakers Tracy and Jo from Ulladulla 
SES Unit, spoke on a year that was with the 
2019/20 Fire season where the SES assisted for 67 
days of the Currowan fires, then responding to over 
600 call outs during 2020.  
During COVID trained 22 new members during 
COVID. Ulladulla SES finished their service for the 
fires on the 4/2/20 than responded to the first 
flood on 9/2/20. Tracy informed members of the 
PAD program where SES members have been 
trained to use a defib, which enables members to 
respond to emergencies, Tracy explain the stages 
they go through with PAD.  

Working alongside of NSW Ambulance to respond to emergencies where the Ambulance could be delayed 
and then the Ulladulla SES members can respond to that emergency in getting to the scene before the 
Ambulance and assisted in saving a life than handing over to the NSW Ambulance officers as required. 
Tracy thanked the club members for their assistance during 2020. 
SES is looking to have a spreadsheet of the locations of the defib in our area, and to find out who is 
maintaining them, SES are looking for help from our Club. 
Tracy encouraged members to down load app called Emergency Plus, works even if you don’t have 
reception on your phone. This app will give your exact location. 

Beck Cameron thanked the guest speakers. 

Thank you, Yvonne Young, for the meeting’s report. 

End of Report 
 

Rotary Knights bowls team 
which plays each Wednesday 
night social; Craig Saunders, 
Simon Brown, Ian Tibbles, Murry 
Conran and Tony Fondacaro, 
who supplied the pic and the 
information. 
I am sure most members would 
love to know more about our 
Club’s team!     How to Join? … 

A minute silence for Allan McDonald 


